

2016 National Election Committee

Chawanda Parson, Member

Tommy Reid, Chair

Rick Coleman, Member

MEMORANDUM October 28, 2016

VIA FACSIMILE AND MAIL

TO:

All Local Unions

FROM:

2016 Election Committee

Tommy Reid, Chair

Chawanda Parson, Member Rick Coleman, Member

RE:

2016 Election of Central Region Vice President, Eastern Region Vice

President and Western Region Vice President

The ballot counts for this year's elections for the Central, Eastern, and Western Vice Presidents were completed on Friday, October 28, 2016. The official results have been certified by the American Arbitration Association. The following individuals were elected:

Central Region Vice President: June Harris Eastern Region Vice President: John Gibson Western Region Vice President: Don Sneesby

The detailed results are attached.

The new officers are expected to be installed on Saturday, October 29, 2016, so any protests would be due no later than Sunday, November 13, 2016.

cc:

National Executive Board

Jim Haggarty
June Harris
John Gibson
Felandria Jackson
Eddie Cowan

Don Sneesby